
I am a widow living on Social Security and my rental income in Coos County. I can understand 
delaying any eviction actions and waiving late fees for my tenants during this difficult time. I’m 
glad that I have savings reserves to weather the next couple of months. But to expect landlords 
to forgo their income for three months with no recovery is criminal. We must still pay mortgages, 
property taxes, utilities, insurance, and maintenance fees. Who is reimbursing us? Why should 
landlords be foisted with this unreasonable burden? 
I have good tenants that I value and want to keep. They will be collecting unemployment while 
they are off work. The governors proposal punishes me, the property owner, for a crisis that I 
did not create. I hope she will reconsider her decision and attempt to find a better solution than 
“rent forgiveness” for the next three months. 
Francine Worthen 
12152 HWY 241  
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